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Communication from the Executive Committee of Senate
2 April 2020

On March 24, 2020 the Executive Committee of Senate authorized that the Senate Pass / Fail
Grades Policy be temporarily suspended, thereby permitting undergraduate and graduate students
to select the pass/fail grading option for any Fall/Winter 2019-2020 and /or Winter 2020 courses in
which they are currently enrolled, with a few exceptions. The core courses of the BBA and iBBA
undergraduate degree programs in the Schulich School of Business were one of those exceptions,
consistent with the terms of the Senate Pass / Fail Grades Policy normally in effect.

As the pandemic is not abating, and the disruption to students’ lives continues to compromise their

ability to focus on academic work, Senate Executive has acted on advice received from the Provost
and the Schulich School of Business and has decided to extend the pass / fail grading option to the
core courses of undergraduate BBA and iBBA programs.

Alison Macpherson
Chair of Senate
2 April 2020



